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COLLECTION BOX for the
62 Eden Grove, Holloway N7 8EN


Phone: 020 7607 3594  Fax:     020 7607 1867


Email: holloway@rcdow.org.uk


www.sacredheartchurchholloway.org.uk 


(under construction and ready for operation by the end of September)


Parish Priest: Fr. Gideon Wagay


Parish Office opening times for Admin   Wednesday & Friday : 10:00- 5:00pm.















































Offertory Collections: 2013


Sunday 06th October 2013


Envelopes:                £ 374.40


Loose:                        £ 297.90


Standing Orders:      £ 662.50


Your generosity enable us to pay the parish bills. Thank you!





JUST MOVED in to the  PARISH?


Welcome. Please register by completing a registration form from the office. 


   PLANNED GIVING (OFFERING) 


It is deciding how much of your income to regularly give to the work of your Parish. This will help us budget for the years ahead. 














             STANDING ORDER 


It is not always possible to attend Mass in your own parish every week, like when you’re on holiday. The most effective way to give is via a standing order from your bank account. All you need to do is fill in our Planned Giving Form, sign it, and return it to the office.


    PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 2013    Gift Aid?  It’s worth it!


It is important to gift aid your offering to the church (envelopes or standing order). This means that the government will top up your offering by 25p for every £1. at no extra expense to you, the giver. You have to be a UK taxpayer to qualify and you have to fill in a declaration form. For more information, please call the office or ask Fr. Gideon
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TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME


13th  OCTOBER 2013








MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS THIS WEEK





Sunday 13th October





28th Sunday in    Ordinary Time





Annual Mass Count – 2





Collection for next week World Mission Day / APF �
(6.00pm:


 Sat. Vigil Mass)





8:30 AM





10:15 AM











12:00 PM�
Jeremiah O’Sullivan – R.I.P 








R.J.K - Intentions





Bernadette, Frank, Francis & Marie Chambers – R.I.P/Anniversary





For the Parish�
�
Monday 14th October


St Callistus I, Pope & Martyr�



9:15am Mass       �



�
�
Tuesday 15th October�
No Mass�
�
�
Wednesday 16th October St Hedwig, Religious�
9:15am Mass       �
Kunle Odunewu – R.I.P�
�
Thursday 17th October


St Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop & Martyr�



9:15am Mass       �
Patrick’s Intentions�
�
Friday 18th October 


St Luke, Evangelist�



9:15am �



�
�
Saturday 19th October 


St Paul of the Cross, Priest�
11 – 12 noon


6:00pm: (Sat. Vigil Mass) �
Confession or by appointment


�
�



Sunday 20th October





29th Sunday in    Ordinary Time





Annual Mass Count – 2





Collection for World Mission Day / APF�



8:30 AM





10:15 AM





12:00 PM�



Philomena and Louis – R.I.P











�
�






The Deep End. “The other nine”





   Some of us will be familiar with the prayer to St Joseph of Cupertino for success in examinations. Many of us regularly turn to St Anthony for help in finding a lost item, while others enlist the help of St Jude for particularly ‘hopeless’ cases, or Padre Pio when a loved one is sick or in hospital. We are very good at prayer when we need something, and have no problem turning to God in times of strife. But what about after the storm has passed?


   The leper in today’s Gospel offers us a lesson in gratitude and faith. It is easy to ask for help, to call out ‘Jesus! Master! Take pity on us!’ It is not so easy to appreciate the implications of what God is doing in our lives.


   Of course we would all like to think that we would be the one leper who came back to give thanks to Jesus when he saw he was healed.But in reality, are we more like the nine who forgot to give thanks? What Jesus wants to know is, ‘The other nine, where are they?’ I’d imagine they were so overjoyed to be healed, they simply got on with their lives! Perhaps over time the memory of this great thing God has done for them simply faded.


   Jesus told the leper who returned that his faith had saved him. All then were healed, yet this man has a fuller experience of the healing hand of Jesus. And his life was surely changed because of it.                                                    T.Doherty @Intercom





CAFOD  HARVEST FAST DAY


                                     FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER 2013


It is a stark fact that one in eight of us will go to bed hungry tonight. On Friday 4th October –Harvest Fast Day- CAFOD is asking you to make a place at your table to help our sisters and brothers in the world’s poorest countries get enough nutritious food to eat. Your Fast Day envelopes are available in church next week. Please give as much as you can so that hunger doesn’t remain a fact of life.





       


              


                     


                       








     SIGNING OF FORMS for Secondary  Transfers to Catholic Schools:


Please submit your “self-assessment form” (orange) to the school office by 


4th October before coming to Fr. Gideon on one of these dates:


Saturday 5th October, 9:00am-11am


Monday 7th October, 9:45-11:00am


Tuesday 15th October 9:00am-12:00noon


Please note:


Not all children at Sacred Heart School belong to Sacred Heart Church. I will only sign applications forms of children that belong to Sacred Heart Parish Church. Please go to your own  church and let your own priest (or minister) sign your secondary school application form.    





SECONDARY SCHOOLS’ OPEN EVENINGS/DAYS (Islington Borough)


MT.CARMEL (GIRLS)


Open Evening – Weds 25th Sept, 6:00- 8pm


Open Mornings: Thurs, 26th Sept. to Friday 4th October, 9:15am-10:15am. Also on


8th, 9th, 16th 17th 22nd 23rd October from 9:15am-1015am.


 Please collect invitation leaflets in porch.





ST. ALOYSIUS  COLLEGE (Boys)


Open Evening- Thursday 3rd October. Tours begin 5pm prompt, Headteacher talk begins at 6:00pm


Open Mornings: Saturday, 5th Oct between 9:30-11:00am; Tuesday, 8th October 9th October, Thurs 10th October – Tours begin 9:15am or 10:00am. Please arrive promptly. Invitation leaflets in porch.


    ( Outside of Islington Borough) 


LA SAINTE UNION CATHOLIC SCHOOL


Open Evening: Thursday, 26th Sept. 4:00pm-7:00pm. 


Open Afternoons: Weds 2nd, Thurs.3rd, and Weds. 16th October 2:00-3:30pm.


 


    OUR LADY’S CONVENT (Girls)


Tuesday, 24th September 4:00pm-7:00pm





         MARIA FIDELIS (Co-Ed)


Tuesday Mornings 9:00am-11:00am drop in Thursday 19th Sept from 4;00pm-7:00pm





Union of Catholic Mothers (UCM)


18th -26th November 2013: 3rd Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Holy Land. Led by Bishop Hopes and guided by  Fr. John Farrell OP. Galilee-Bethlehem-Jerusalem £1495 sharing, £298 single supplement.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:geralddaly@rcdow.org.uk" �geralddaly@ Contact Gerald Daly 02077989173; rcdow.org.uk� or Gill at Tangney Tours: 01732 886666. See poster in porch.





 








LETTER FROM MONSIGNOR KEITH NEWTON


     At Masses this weekend  we receive a letter from Monsignor Keith Newton, Ordinary of the Personal Ordinariate of Our Lady of Walsingham, about the contribution that the Ordinariate is making to the life and work of the Catholic Church in this country. The Ordinariate is the structure under which former Anglicans who wish to enter the full communion of the Catholic Church bringing with them some of the traditions and beauty of the Anglican heritage in which they were nurtured, may do so. This letter will be enclosed in the newsletter.





           CAFOD HARVEST FAST DAY


At Harvest we celebrate the abundance of God’s creation. But still, one in eight of our poorest brothers and sisters will go to bed hungry each and every night. We have enough to feed everyone, the problem is how to distribute and share it. That is why during this Harvest season, CAFOD is inviting our parish to remember those in our global family who have very little to eat. 


By raising funds for CAFOD this Harvest Fast Day (Friday, 4th October), you can help give a place at the table for one of our many hungry brothers and sisters.


CAFOD envelopes will be distributed this weekend Sunday 29th September 2013.





MISSION MONTH @intercom


In this Mission month of October let us remember and pray for the c. 1,500 Irish born missionaries who today continue to proclaim the Good News in eighty different countries throughout the world. They follow in the footsteps of thousands of the sons and daughters of this land who have left all for the sake of the Gospel.


  ‘I would like to encourage everyone to be bearers of the Good News of Christ and I am grateful especially to missionaries, men and women religious and lay who by accepting the Lord’s call, leave their homeland to serve the Gospel in different lands and cultures’ (Pope Francis – Message for Mission Sunday 2013, #5)
























































































































































“DAY FOR LIFE”





In a special message to Catholics across Britain and Ireland for the annual Day for Life, Pope Francis has emphasised the need to care for life from conception to natural end.


In his message, he says that all life has inestimable value ‘even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.’


He has promised his prayers that ‘Day for Life will help to ensure that human life always receives the protection that it is due.’


Over half-a-million leaflets have been sent to parishes in England and Wales in readiness for Day for Life – Sunday, 28 July.


The theme of the Day is ‘Care for Life – It’s Worth It’ taken from a homily preached by Cardinal Bergoglio in 2005 during a Mass in honour of the protector of Pregnant Women, Saint Raymond Nonnatus.


Within this homily, the now Pope Francis said:


“All of us must care for life, cherish life, with tenderness, warmth… to give life is to open (our) heart, and to care for life is to (give oneself) in tenderness and warmth for others, to have concern in my heart for others.


“Caring for life from the beginning to the end. What a simple thing, what a beautiful thing… So, go forth and don’t be discouraged. Care for life. It’s worth it.”


This year’s Day for Life focuses on care for unborn children and their mothers; care for people who are elderly and care for those who are suicidal and their families.


One of its key aims is to build an environment of compassion and care that nurtures and sustains life, even in the most challenging of human events and personal circumstances.





Message from Pope Francis to Catholics in Ireland, Scotland, England and Wales


“Calling to mind the teaching of Saint Irenaeus that the glory of God is seen in a living human being, the Holy Father encourages all of you to let the light of that glory shine so brightly that everyone may come to recognise the inestimate value of all human life.


Even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.





























  











        








We ask for your charitable prayers for those who are sick, recently deceased and those whose anniversaries are at this time.


For the sick and the housebound:


Baby Levi, Helen Bradley, Agnes Alexander, John Breslin, Margaret Deignan,  Michael Cole, Diana Johnson, Cedric Cowell, Alison McGoff,  Michael Barber, Tanya Ba Obeid,  Florence McGrath, Chris Eisen, Jim Spencer, Nicola Jacques, Margaret Hughes, Mary Egan,    Ann Harvey,  Martin & Margaret Cooke,   Peter Finn,  Colman Connoly,  Lil Traynor, Myrtle Hughes, Lillian Appino, Sarah Lane,  Nessa Healy,   Anne Franklin,  Mary  Morrissey,  James McNamara,  Patrick Enright, Ernie Fisher, Celia Donovan,  Erin Connor, Julia White, Mary Barry,  Edwina Toson, Ana Shaw, Pauline Hunt, Anne Nicolas, and all who are sick and  housebound in the parish.


            Anniversaries: 


Monica Wims, Jannah Erica Navato,  Lucy Ugoala, Maisie McKinney,  Joseph D’Souza, Theresa Suporn


Please Pray for the Recently Dead: Sean Enright, Cesar Cubacub, Brian Wright, Roy Lundy,          Sr. Amada Martin, Lisa McKenna, Michael Joseph L’Estrange, Joe Neary, Nancy Doyle, Gloria Cabuhal, Nelly O’Mahoney, Joseph David, Sarah Colgan,  Gus Cryan, Claire Campbell, Mark Griffin, Tony Rooney, Anna Larotonda, Maria Ines Habib Oliveira, Margaret Cooney, John Danquah,  John Murphy,  


 “Eternal rest grant unto them Lord, and let your light shine upon them. May they rest in peace.” 





           MILLERS FUNERAL      


CATHOLIC UNDERTAKERS


      Essex Rd.N1  020 7226 3886


     


      NEW  PARISH WEBSITE


www.sacredheartchurchholloway.org.uk


    It is currently under construction and will be fully operational by the end of September.


        








   BAPTISM: To book a baptism for your child, please contact Fr. Gideon at the parish office at least 6 months before the Baptism date.  Parents of the child must be registered members of the parish. At  least one parent or guardian of the child needs to supply us with their Catholic Baptismal Certificate and the child’s Birth Certificate. God parents must  be practicing Catholics. Parents and god parents have to attend a meeting  with the catechist  or the priest before the baptism takes place. 


MARRIAGE:


 - Make your arrangements  with the priest at least six (6) months before your wedding date.


                


VOLUNTEER MINISTY AND PARISH   LIFE ACTIVITIES


     The parish welcomes volunteers for:


Catechists to prepare parents for Infant Baptism.


Catechists to prepare teenagers for Confirmation.


Catechists to lead Liturgy of the Word for children


Catechist to prepare adults who wants to know more about the Catholic Faith.


Training will be given. Please ask Fr. Gideon or for more information email: holloway@rcdow.org.uk


There are other ministries too. Cleaning and maintenance of the church building. Your valuable help is needed. Thank you.





VOCATIONS DISCERNMENT GROUP


For Young Adults (20’s-30’s) is on Friday 27th September from 7-9pm in the Hinsley Room next to Westminster Cathedral. Fr. Gianni Notarianni OSA will reflect on the lessons of St. Augustine for today “My heart is restless, Lord until it rests in you.” For further into contact  Fr. Richard Nesbitt at richardnesbitt@rcdow.org.uk





                     DAY WITH MARY


Saturday, 12th October at St Saviour’s, Lewisham.


























































































































KOLBE’S GIFT


1st -5th October 2013 at Leicester Theatre


See poster in porch. To book, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.kolbesgift.com" ��www.kolbesgift.com� or 


phone the theatre box office on 08448 733433





               RETROUVAILLE:


Offers a lifeline to troubled marriages. Backed by prayer, this programme has healed and turned around thousands of marriages on the brink of collapse and even brought divorced couples back together again.


The next programme starts on the 27th – 29th September 2013. Don’t miss this lifeline if your marriage is painful – visit: � HYPERLINK "http://www.retrouvaille.org.uk" �www.retrouvaille.org.uk� or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@retrouvaille.org.uk" �info@retrouvaille.org.uk� or call or text 0797 388 0443 in complete confidence.


         CONFIRMATION PHOTOS


Photographs and CDs from Confirmation of June 15 2013 are now available. View albums and Order forms in the parish office. Also for further information you can contact photographer 07976 747 901 or email justinpip@yahoo.com





Union of Catholic Mothers (UCM)


meets on the 1st Sunday of the month after the 12:00 Noon Mass. All mothers are welcome.





  











